
Support HB1449 
 
My family has used raw milk and products for a long time without any issues. These products have 
excellent taste and health qualities that one cannot get in any regular store products. As consumers 
we also understand our responsibility to know the farm and the farmers providing the milk. 
 
Please support this bill as an option for educated consumers with unique health and dietary needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Meyerovich 
Gaithersburg, MD 
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